
Work in St Vincent Street to upgrade 
the stormwater network will move into 
its second stage in mid-May, once the 
first stage of re-laying electrical cables 
has been completed.  

This second stage will require the full closure of St 
Vincent Street at the St Vincent Street/ Hastings 
Street intersection to allow the safe completion of 
physical works.  

This will change access arrangements for the Spotlight 
store, and customers should follow on-street signage 
to make their way to the store entrance on Hastings 
Street via Washington Road. The route is outlined in 
the map below. Access to and from the Warehouse 
and Countdown retail stores will be restricted to 
turning right into and left out of their St Vincent  
Street entry.

All of this work will improve the infrastructure to make 
sure the area can better manage the impacts of 
climate change and development into the future. 

All businesses in the area remain open during the 
seven-month construction period. 
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